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to madeleine.Havard, Rachel, kirsty.williams@assembly.wales, 

John.williams@assembly.wales  

  
Dear Dr Havard,  
thank you for your prompt attention to my email yesterday (17th August).  
Please can you tell me how NRW assesses whether new information raises 
"uncertainties" in the terms of Section 4 of the Environment (Wales) Act 2016. 
Please can you tell me whether you have read the two letters I sent to Diane McCrea 
in June[1] and what NRW did to evaluate whether they raised any uncertainty? 
Yours sincerely 
Richard Bramhall 
  
c.c. Kirsty Williams AM 

 


